
CHERRY CLASS 

January 2024 News Letter 

Dear parents, 

Happy New Year everyone! Let’s all give a cheer to year 2024! Welcome 

back to school. I hope you all have a great winter holiday and spending 

the Christmas and New Year with your family and friends. 

 

We will start the New Year off, with a little cheer but first I would like to 

thank everyone for coming in our Christmas party. The kids all did a 

wonderful job in singing and dancing. I am very proud specially with the 

Cherry class because of their progress. To start off we will celebrate the 

Mame-Maki or Setsubun. It is a Japanese tradition to welcome the New 

Year by casting out bad misfortunes and sickness and welcoming the 

fortunes, good health, happiness and all the positive feeling around. 

 

We will also continue with all our lessons on the alphabets, colors 

numbers, and shapes. And we will be doing more crafts. 

This New Year will be great and we will learn so much and work so hard… 

  

Thank you  

Ms.Bhabie 



SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES FOR JANUARY 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8 
Coming of 

the age 

9 
Review 

Coloring 
Rectangle 

10 
Craft 

Rectangle 

11 
Coloring  

8 

12 
Review 

8 

15 
Letter  

T 

16 
Coloring 

 T 

17 
Craft  

T 

18 
Vocabulary 

T 

19 
Review @ 
Coloring T 

22 
Letter  

U 
 

23 
Coloring 

U 
 

24 
Craft  

U 

25 
Vocabulary 

U 

26 
Review @ 
Coloring U 

29 
Letter 

V  

30 
Coloring  

V 

31 
Mami-Maki 

Craft 

  

 

Reminder:  

January 8-coming of the aged 

January 9- Starting of the class 

January 23- Fire drill 

January 31- Birthday Party 
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